
 
 A   D I V I S I O N  O F  E D A C  ( A M E R I C A )  L I M I T E D  

    3300 Int’l Airport Dr., Ste. 200, Charlotte, NC  28208   (704) 424-5448   Fax: (704) 424-5648    www.norcomp.net 
 

 
(Product Change Notification) 

 
 
Wednesday, August 20, 2014      PCN# 080114 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
Please be advised that NorComp is discontinuing the 173, 174 and 175 series 
connectors.  The 173 and 174 series connectors will be converted to the 173E 
and 174E series connectors.  There will be no alternative offered for the 175 
series connectors.  Attached are copies of the drawings to provide all 
information regarding the change. 
 
We appreciate your understanding as we strive to offer you the most current 
information regarding our product. 
 
Please confirm receipt & acceptance of product change notification (by 
returning signed copy by fax or email) and contact us if you need any 
additional assistance.    
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Matt Sigmon 
Product Engineer 
Fax:  704-424-5648 
 
 
 
Approved By: ______________________________________________ 
 
Company:  _________________________________________________ 
 
Title: _____________________________________________ 
 
Date:_____________________________________________ 
 


